
 

 
TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE 

SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA 

MEETING NO. 3 

 

Date of Meeting: Wednesday, March 27, 2002  Enquiry: Betty Bushe 

Time:   1:30 p.m.     Committee Secretary 

Location:  Committee Room 4    (416) 396-7088 

   2
nd

 Floor, City Hall    bushe@city.toronto.on.ca 

 

 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST PURSUANT TO 

THE MUNICIPAL CONFLICT OF INTEREST ACT. 

 

COMMUNICATIONS: 

 

1(a). Ms. Helen Hansen 

 (March 24, 2002) 

 

Commenting on report (March 13, 2002) of the Manager, Transportation Services with 

respect to 2002 New Sidewalk Installations and Sidewalk Report. 

 

4(1)(a). Ms. Rhona Swarbrick 

  (February 27, 2002) 

 

Recommending that: 

 

  (1) a Pedestrian Safety Ad Hoc Committee be formed immediately for the 

purpose of reviewing factors that contribute to pedestrian / vehicle 

personal injury traffic collisions; 

 

  (2) the Ad Hoc Committee consist of representatives from the Toronto 

Pedestrian Committee and its Sub-Committee members; Traffic Services, 

Toronto Police Service; and the Traffic Safety Bureau, Toronto 

Transportation Services; 

 

  (3) the Ad Hoc Committee report back to the Pedestrian Committee no later 

than September, 2002; and 

 

  (4) the meetings be open to the public with the dates and locations posted on 

the Toronto City and Toronto Police Service web pages. 
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10. CITY INSTALLS NEW PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE AT ST. LAWRENCE MARKET. 

 

 Media Relations 

 (March 15, 2002) 

 

Providing copy of News Release advising that the City is installing a new pedestrian 

bridge at St. Lawrence Market on Sunday, March 17, 2002 to link the South St. Lawrence 

Market to nearby underground parking. 

  

 


